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12/08/2018  11:42:342018/3626/P COMMNT Roger Smith and 

Ayako Yamaguchi

We wish to protest about the development proposed most strongly as we feel that we will be subjected to a 

prolonged intrusion by noise, dirt, dust, loss of privacy, all for a development that is unnecessary and not 

needed in this area. There is no need to increase the amount of office space as there are large amount 

available in a vicinity currently un-let. We feel that it is unnecessary to dig a big hole and remove our back 

garden wall. This overbearing project by this architect who seems to keep on making applications that fail and 

we feel that this should fail, too. We are not the only people who are affected by this as no. 4 and n.6 is also.  

Camden council are the landlord of no. 6, are they going to protest this on behalf of the tenants of no.6. We 

feel that this plan will put a blight on our property and we would be unable to sell or rent for upwards of a year.
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